
From: Jones, Ann

To: Boozer, Dwight; Growth Management; Troy Crews; Melissa Garber

Cc: Joshua Wehinger

Subject: RE: Wal Mart permit

Date: Friday, June 3, 2022 8:30:28 AM
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Ann Marie Jones |Permit Tech

Have a Blessed day 

Ann Marie Jones| Permit Tech| City of Lake City|173 NW Hillsboro St | Lake City FL 32055

Office: 386-719-5750 | Fax: 386-758-5426 | E Mail: growthmanagement@lcfla.com

 

 

From: Boozer, Dwight <BoozerD@lcfla.com> 

Sent: Thursday, June 2, 2022 1:50 PM

To: Growth Management <growthmanagement@lcfla.com>

Cc: Wehinger, Joshua <WehingerJ@lcfla.com>

Subject: Wal Mart permit

 

The Life Safety Plan for Wal Mart has been reviewed and approved.

 

 

 

Lake City Fire Department
Assistant Fire Chief/Fire Inspector

Dwight Boozer

386-752-3312

386-965-8696
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Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is intended solely for use
by the recipient and others authorized to receive it. If you are not the recipient, you are hereby notified that
any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in relation of the contents of this information is strictly
prohibited and may be unlawful.

This email has been scanned for viruses and malware, and may have been automatically archived. We have
implemented HAVEN™, from Corvid Cyberdefense which protects our networks, data, email and endpoints
with leading edge threat prevention controls and 24x7x365 threat detection and monitoring. To find out
more Click Here.

https://www.corvidcyberdefense.com/

